18th June 2021

Dear all,
Another week has passed and school has missed Year 4 and Year 6 this last week.
| hope all children and staff having to isolate at home and stay indoors look
forward to getting out and about returning to school on Friday and Monday
respectively. We have missed you!

The term is flying by and we are preparing for the end of the year and thinking
about the next year in school.

Teachers are preparing end of year reports for your children and we are looking at
plans to have a full transition week for Years R to 5 in later July as this has helped
children enormously in previous years with settling in. This is especially important

given the traumatic times of Covid. Year 6 have their own events to enjoy!

On the subject of Covid you will be aware of the extension to the 21st June's
relaxation of our national rules. That was not to be and so | urge you to get a
vaccine as soon as possible please, to try to combat Covid together. There is a rise
in the area so your vigilance is needed throughout the day and at weekends
please.

| hope all the male, Fathers and Grandfathers have an amazing day on Sunday.
Relax if you can! I hope your team win tonight whoever that may be!
| hope you all take good care and stay very safe!

Dates To

Remember
Monday 21st June

Nursery Graduation
Picture Day
Monday 5th July
Dan the Skipping Man
Years 1,2, and 3.
Tuesday 6th July
Pro-Strike event
Wednesday 7th July
Sports Day
Friday 9th July
Street Dance for Years
4,5and 6
Monday 19th July
Parent's evening
(Details to follow)

keep on protecting
Wednesday 21st July each other.

HANDS FACE SPACE
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Break up for Summer at 2pm ~~ FRESHAIR ==




>y 4 Let’s Celebrate! »,
Well done to all our winners!

Nurture Team
2G We have had teaching assistant

Class 96% interviews this week and are happy to
R crs announce some internal promotions and

this week
are .. M new additions to school in September.

N - Nazira
95% RB - Libby-Mae
RG - Lydia
1B - Sara

1G - Tamara
, 2B - Chonte

2G - Riley-James

We would like to congratulate Miss
Mckinlay and Mrs Godfrey-Brown on their
promotions as well as formally
welcoming Mrs Mclellan to our Gateway
Team. Miss Carter will be joining us in
September. Congratulations and we look

Michal

Olivia

=15 [relide forward to working with you all.

3G - Izabella

5B - Maisie Staff Shoutout!
5G - Sara

Headteacher
award

Star Award Attendance Award Core Award
N - Tobias RB - Miran N - Georgie-Rae
RB - Libby RG - Hafeez'ur RB - Thea
RG - Zayn 1B - Junior RG - Mateusz
1B - Lucas 1G - Imogen 1B - Molly-Rae

1G -Tamara 2B - Cody 1G - Evie
2B - Chonte 2E - Fies 2B - Caitlin
2G - Lexi 4B - 2G - Abbie
3B - Eboney-Rose 3B - Conor
3G - Daniel 2G _ Srandon-Lee 3G - Leo
4B - g 4B -

4G - Teodora Readmg AVEN 4G~ Laighton-John

5B - Tyler \ 5B - Anna
5G - Patryk \ 5G - Sky
6B - Alice 6B - Emma
6G - Chloe 6G- Jabran




House Teams

will be coming home
tonight for those |
children in school.
On Tuesday 6th July the
pupils will be taking part
in our sponsored
‘Speed Challenge’.
Please send in any
e sponsor money before
Our article in the : s
Blackpool Gazette. the 6th JUly and be in
with the chance to win

some fabulous prizes!

We currently have
places available in our &
Nursery (3 - 4 year old). T/;_ o

Please contact the g&

school office for further 3
. @ b \F
details. L -3




Have @ lowely weekend!



